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Heidi Costello

From: King County, WA <KingCounty@subscriptions.kingcounty.gov>
Sent: Thursday, October 17, 2024 6:46 PM
To: Heidi Costello
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Shoreline / Precinct 5 Week In Review (October 17th, 2024)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. 
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Chief's Message 
Greetings, 

First I want to thank everyone for being so helpful in my 
transition to Pct 5, it is very much appreciated. 
Secondly, I wanted to welcome Capt. Neil Woodruff. He 
will be taking over the Administrative Captain duties. 
Please stop by and welcome him when you get a 
chance. 

Switching gears, everyone should have recently 
received an email from Sgt. Mandella in reference to 
starting an Explorer post here at Pct 5. For those who 
don’t know, I have been involved with the Explorer 

program for many years, and I believe in the benefits of this program. It is a way to 
have positive interactions with the youth of this community outside the enforcement 
realm. It is also a way to recruit the next generation of law enforcement. There are 
many former explorers that now work in different roles in the department, both 
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commissioned and non-commissioned. If you are thinking about becoming an 
advisor, please do. I can promise you that I will support this program fully. 

That’s all for now. Take care. 

- Chief Collins

KCSO Special Ops Assist SPD in Arrest 
Violent Robbery Suspects  

 

SPD Chief Sue Rahr contacted Sheriff Cole-Tindall to invite members of the KCSO 
K9 Unit and the KCSO Air Support Unit to meet in person. Chief Rahr wanted to 
thank them for their support in the arrest of several violent robbery spree suspects. 
Thanks first and foremost to the deputies who handled this call. Your continued 
professionalism shines through. You are out fighting crime and doing exactly what 
you took an oath to do! Thank you! Thanks to Sergeants Gagnon and Stanley for 
getting folks organized and out to the last-minute press conference. Thanks to our 
contract partners who support the greater mission of safety and law enforcement in 
the area. Thanks to Chief Kang for covering for the Executive Team. 
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We appreciate and look up to all of you! 

- Chief Kang (Cheol), Chief Flohr (Jeff), Chief Park (Kelly), Undersheriff Anderson 
(Jesse) and Sheriff Cole-Tindall (Patti) 

Celebrating Special Olympic Athletes 

 

Thank you to Ofc. Schettler, Chief Moen and Chief Park for celebrating the Special Olympic athletes! 

A heartfelt thank you to everyone who attended last 
Saturday's Special Olympics Bowling Competition at 
Kenmore Lanes. LEOs cheered on the athletes, met 
family members, carried the torch and awarded medals. 
Dacia, LETR and Community Outreach Manager for 
Special Olympics Washington wrote:  

"I can't thank you enough for showing up and blessing 
the NW Region Special Olympics athletes on Saturday! The athletes, coaches, 
and volunteers are filled with gratitude. Thank you again for all you do—I look 
forward to working with you even more in the future!" 
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More Appreciation from the Community  

 

Animal Abuse Investigation Training 
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